Re: Docket No. 871572-TC

Dear Sir,

| would like to inform you of a change in name of our company. We originally applied for a
certificate under the name of Neil D. Smith. We are now going to operate this pa, phone company
under the name of KMS Technologies. (D.B.A).

AmdeﬂmﬂdwmmhmﬂMum.
Please feel free to call if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Mp-m,
Neil D. Smith
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December 3, 1997

Neil D, Smith
307 Flamingo Drive

Apolio Beach, Florida 33572
Re: Docket No. 9871672-TC

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6078
or FAX (850) 413-8078.

Please make note as well that Commission Rule 25-22.005(7), F.A.C., requires
certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in nai.«a, telephone,
address, or contact person. Should your application be granted by the Commission, you
will be expected to comply with this rule by advising us of any changes as they occur.
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